September 27, 1951

Norman L. Maguire 434 North Maple Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter dated September 18, 1951. It seems certain that you did receive WPEO on that date. Your review of the programs coincides with our log, and our music sheets indicate the tunes you heard were played.

In as much as I did those shows myself, your recap of the chatter also rings a familiar bell...so I guess that makes it conclusive.

Thanks again for your letter. We certainly appreciate the time and trouble you took for us. Your letter has been seen by all employees, and will be kept in the chief engineer's file.

Sincerely,

Bob Lee

Program Director